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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

19th November 2021



Dear Parents/ Carers,
Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who know how to help if someone is being bullied’.
	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Ernie O.

Eva H.
	Clay H.

Joshua E.
	Alice M. 

Dulcie A.
	Joey W-S.

Stanley S.
	Finlay T.

Harry T.
	Billy W.

Harry D.

	Year 1
	Harrison P. 
Olivia M.
	Leo C.
Robyn W.
	Rosie G-J.
Archie E.
	Gracie Mai Mc-A.
Rodrigo C.
	Alex M. 
Maisey B-B.
	Theo P.
April R.

	Year 2
	Ella-Mae H-H.
Riley P.
	Ellie B.
Scarlett E.
	Betsy B.
Freya C.
	Isabelle P.
Charlie H.
	Aaron W.
Leonel S.
	Joseph F.
Zara H.

	Year 3
	Daisy S.

Alfie H. 
	    Ruby R.

DeeDee F. 
	Poppy R.
Sami C. 
	Heath C.
Colin Mc.
	Rory C.
Poppy P.
	Eliza M. 
Olivia P.

	Year 4
	Mia C.
Kobie B.
	Georgia-Rose G.
Kayden B.
	Megan R.
Jacob H.
	Jake W.
Isla S.
	Louise F.
Leonora K.
	Phoebe S.

Aiza K.

	Year 5
	Alex N.
Amelia P.
	Jessica D.
Elliot L.
	Sarocha M.

Sophia B.
	Rayan K.
Samuel H.
	Olivia H.
Olivia W.
	Megan K.
Harry W.

	Year 6
	Priya S.
Noah S.
	Lucas S.
Reece F.
	Grace T-S.
Amelia L.
	Keira C.
Alyssa C.
	Megan B.
Finlay W.
	Raffy I.
Grace G.

	Walliams


	1588
	Rowling
	1917

	Dahl


	1705
	Cowell
	1475


Overall winners are Rowling with 4008 points
‘Children in Need’ Day 

Many thanks to all of the children for supporting our ‘Children in Need’ day.
Everyone looked fantastic in their ‘Pudsey’ themed outfits. Thank you for your kind donations. We will let you know how much money we have raised very soon.

Individual School Photographs – Tuesday 23rd November 

Please note that Year 4 pupils will need to come into school in their full school uniform and not their PE Kits on this day. 

COP26 – Eco News

In school this week, pupils at Lowton West have been learning about COP26 (an International meeting to discuss global action on climate change). 

Children have explored the difference between weather and climate and why the climate is changing. Pupils have discussed ideas on how to be more environmentally friendly and each child has produced ‘A Promise’ thinking about what they could do to help look after our planet. Responses received from the children about this important subject were fantastic and we are very proud of them for all their wonderful planet saving ideas.

Track and Trace Results 
If your child has tested positive, we would be grateful if parents could send in the Track and Trace notification with the isolation end date as soon as possible. This will enable us to check that we have the correct return date for your child. Thank you.
If your child is unwell

If your child is unwell, please remember to e-mail the school. Please let us know whether or not your child has Covid symptoms.

If your child has Covid symptoms they should have a PCR test. If your child tests positive on a lateral flow test, they will still need to have a PCR test within two days of testing positive on the lateral flow test.

Open Mornings 

If you would like to visit our school, please contact the school for an appointment.
 
Please contact the school office on 01942 724865 or email Mrs Deborah Willoughby (enquiries@admin.lowtonwest.wigan.sch.uk)
NB: If the Covid rates are high in school or the local area, we will offer you an individual appointment to visit at the end of the school day instead.

After-School Clubs
Years 5/6 Young Voices
Young Voices choir rehearsal         22nd November (collection time 4.00pm)
Year 1 After-School Clubs

Year 1 Music Club:                           25th November (collection time 4.20pm)
Year 1 Archery and Boccia Club:     25th November (collection time 4.20pm) 

Best wishes,

Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher        
